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Hofstra University visits Micronesia Mission 

 

 

May 2, 2025 (New York, FSMUN) – On 2 May 2025, the Permanent Mission of the Federated 

States of Micronesia (FSM) to the United Nations welcomed Hofstra University back to its 

office. Following a briefing a few weeks earlier, the students were offered a tour of the United 

Nations by the FSM Mission, 

 

 
 

The tour focused on the United Nations in the past and present and on FSM’s role in multilateral 

affairs. 

 


